Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 2:11 PM

To: john murray; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Dave Siegel; clinton stockton; reid@rww-lic.com; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3142

Mr. Murray,

I left a voice mail with Dave Siegel this morning. | have not had a chance to review the site; however, it appears that
additional work is necessary. As Murphy’s Law would require, | will be on vacation between July 19 and August 3, and
our supervisor will be on vacation shortly after that until August 25". I suggested to Mr. Siegel that a work plan be
initiated while we are gone, but that we have a kick-off meeting after August 25™ once existing reports are reviewed but
prior to submittal of the work plan. The intent is to reach a general consensus on what work is needed and discuss that
and the tentative work plan in the meeting, identify any modifications that might be needed, and then once submitted, it
should be much quicker to get it reviewed for approval. This will also allow your funds to get cashed here and enable my
review of the case.

Should you have any guestions, please let me know.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 2:01 PM

To: john murray; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Dave Siegel; clinton stockton; reid@rwwe-lic.com; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3142

Mr. Murray,
The Alameda County Environmental Health case worker for case RO3142 will be:

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

You may contact him with any questions.



Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: john murray [mailto:johnm@johnmurray.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 3:48 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Dave Siegel; Jacobs, Jacquelyn, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; clinton stockton; reid@rww-llc.com
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO3142

Please be advised a deposit check #5212 for $6,000 was put in todays mail.
M

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

Date: Thu, 10 Jul 2014 15:29:12 -0700

To: John Murray User <johnm@johnmurray.com>, "reid@rww-llc.com" <reid@rww-Ilc.com>

Cc: Dave Siegel <dave@eras.biz>, "Jacobs, Jacquelyn, Env. Health" <jacquelyn.jacobs@acgov.org>, "Wickham, Jerry, Env.
Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3142

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003142.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



